Birth Certificates

Overview

Effective July 1, 2019, changes were made to the rules for obtaining birth and death certificates.
More details can be found online at the Vermont Department of Health website.

To obtain a Birth or Death certificate, you will need to show valid identification and submit an
Application for Vermont Birth or Death Certificate. You can complete the application at the
Town Clerk's office or prepare it ahead of time.


https://www.townofgeorgia.com/town-clerk/page/birth-certificates
https://georgiavt-staging.civicpluswebopen.com/media/2221
http://www.healthvermont.gov/stats/vital-records
https://www.townofgeorgia.com/media/3686

